
 

 

 

 

Dear applicant,  

A warm welcome to our family of schools 

Our exciting new Trust formed on 1 September 2020 following a merger of two smaller, 

successful Trusts.  We are a group of eight primary and secondary schools in Congleton, 

Knutsford, Crewe and North Staffordshire. 

We want enthusiastic, lively and talented staff who share our belief that all children deserve 

the best possible care and education.  

 We are ambitious for children - our schools share a commitment to providing world-

class education while inspiring children to realise their full potential  

 Our schools reflect their communities - each school has the freedom to determine its 

own ethos within overarching trust goals  

 Together we can achieve more - we know that collaboration and working in 

partnership enriches us all  

It is busy but very rewarding work. If you want to speak about this do not hesitate to get in 

touch with me, Janet Robinson, HR Director or the Headteacher of the school.  

Whatever post you are applying for, and in whatever school, you will get a very warm 

welcome, meet some great colleagues and have plenty of opportunities to develop your 

career.    

Lastly, I really hope that you are interested in applying for this position. We look forward to 

receiving your application. 

With very best wishes, 

 

Mike Cladingbowl 

Chief Executive 


